
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class Nursery Newsletter Friday 
13 September 2024 

Highlights from this week 

It has been a fantastic week welcoming all the 
children into our Cherry Class.  

We have enjoyed getting to know all the children 
and playing new circle time games and singing 

songs.  

We have received some of your “Marvellous Me” 
documents and we have started sharing them with 
the children. We look forward to receiving all of 
them by 20 September 2024. Please ask us if 

you need any help. 

Next week in Cherry Class  

Every half term we learn new 
nursery rhymes. They are super 
important for our literacy skills, 

we will be learning 5 Currant 
Buns and Hickory Dickory Dock. 

We will play fun circle time 
games with our new friends. 

We will create circles and dots 
using different mediums to start 

learning how to draw our own 
faces. 

We will continue to use our “tidy 
up” music to support our 
classroom routines and 

transitions. 

We have also started enjoying 
Colin and Lee Carrot and Pea by 

Morag Hood. 

 

Physical Development 

We have really enjoyed using our sandpit this week. 
We have been digging and filling buckets with sand 

and many other things too! 

Next week we will be using tweezers to transfer pom 
poms to develop our fine motor control. 

  

Speaking and Listening 

We are focusing on saying “help me” when we need an adult to 
support us. 

Can you make a home-made shaker and explore making sounds 
in your home? 

 

 

Things to know 

We are a nut free school. Please 
make sure your pack lunches are 

nut free!  

Half term break (school 
closed) 25th October – 1 

November 2024  


